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From: mgcabbil@aol.com

Sent: Wednesday, July 6, 2016 2:37 AM

To: Haley, Nikki

Subject: Fwd: Complaint

PS. I contacted the DoD Public Affairs line, but things just got worse. I've been under attack since about April of 2012. 
 

-----Original Message----- 
From: mgcabbil <mgcabbil@aol.com> 
To: nikkihaley <nikkihaley@gov.sc.gov> 
Sent: Wed, Jul 6, 2016 2:11 am 
Subject: Complaint 

Governor Haley: 
 
I am writing to report a force / threat that is interfering with my "right to vote" and my ability to “exercise my religious beliefs," a human radiation 

experiment (directed energy weapon assault). 
 

"On 15 January 1994, Executive Order (EO) 128911 identified human radiation experiments (HRE) in the following manner: 

 

(1) Experiments on individuals involving intentional exposure to ionizing radiation. This category does not include common and routine clinical 

practices, such as established diagnosis and treatment methods, involving incidental exposures to ionizing radiation. 

 

(2) Experiments involving intentional environmental releases of radiation that (a) were designed to test human health effects to ionizing radiation; or 

(b) were designed to test the extent of human exposure to ionizing radiation. 

Using the definitions in the EO, the Department of Defense (DoD) established guidance to search its records. The search criteria had three 

components that a project had to satisfy to be considered a possible human radiation experiment: (1) there had to be human subject involvement, (2) 

there had to be an experimental component, and (3) radiation had to be involved in some way." 

(archive.defense.gov) 

 

 
 
Matthew Cabbil 
July 6, 2016 
2053 Lorraine Drive SW 
Aiken SC 29801 
 
Praise is to Allah who has sent down upon His Servant the Book and has not made therein any deviance. 


